
John Stevens and Honorable Iris Evans, 
 
I have received a letter from Olympia Trust Company regarding proposed 
changes to the securities policies and regulations, and am quite taken 
aback by it. Is there no end to the invasion of privacy that the 
government wishes to engage in? I am dead set against the mentioned 
changes and will absolutely pull all monies out of these vehicles rather 
than provide all of the indicated information. Stupidity like this 
breeds contempt and all but forces people into less than honest means of 
investing money. I don't see the purpose of it and I will NOT provide 
that info. 
 
Kevin J. Ripa 


